
 

2 February 2018 

Vice President Catanzariti 

Fair Work Commission  

80 William Street 

East Sydney NSW 2011 

 

By email: chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au  

 

Dear Vice President,  

Re.  AM2016/31 Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010 & 

Nurses Award 2010  

We refer to the above matter and directions issued by the Fair Work Commission on 28 

November 2017 and 21 December 2017, which require any interested party seeking a 

variation to the Nurses Award 2010 and the Health Professionals and Support Services 

Award 2010 respectively, to file comprehensive written submissions upon which they 

seek to rely by 12 February 2018.   

We write to advise that for the purposes of those directions, the Australian Industry Group 

continues to rely on its written submissions of 14 March 2017 and paragraphs 346 – 360 

of its submission dated 22 May 2017.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ruchi Bhatt 

Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy  


